
 

 

 

 

National Underwater Federations                                                             Rome, 20th April 2012 

Members of CMAS 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr./Ms. President 

 

 

Re: 2013 Underwater Hockey World Championship 

 

 

Today the Board of Directors of CMAS on its 177th Meeting approved the request of the Hungarian Divers 

Federation to host the 2013 Underwater Hockey World Championship. Consequently, - as proposed originally, - 

it will be held in Eger-Hungary between the 23rd August-1st September 2013. 

 

The Organising Committee will be set up within two weeks and will carry out all the activities in order to make 

the WC not only a success, but a joyful and memorable geathering of the best CMAS athletes in this discipline.  

 

All developments and organisational aspects will appear soon on the CMAS website and inform you about 

details of the Championship so you can plan your participation and pleasent stay in Eger. So fare you can have a 

look at town and the place of the WC if you click on www.cmas.org/underwater-hockey 

 

As Chairman of the Organising Committee I trust we can welcome the largest number of participating countries 

and teams on this major sport event of the coming year. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

 
Dr. Iván Nyíri 

President 

Hungarian Divers Federation  

http://www.cmas.org/photos-and-videos/hockey-world-championship-2013-eger-hungary-english

